
Crafters Wanted For Two 
Popular Events 
Applications are now being accepted for two popular 
craft events in Richfield Springs--the 44th Annual 
Friendship Craft Festival to be held on Saturday, June 
14 in Spring Park and the 5th Annual Fall Craft Fair 
scheduled for Saturday, October 4 at the Cullen 
Pumpkin, 587 Cullen Road. Both events are 
sponsored by the Church Of Christ Uniting in 
Richfield Springs. 
For information and an application for both events go 
to www.rschurchofchristuniting.com and click on the 
“Guild” tab or email 
friendshipcraftfestival@yahoo.com (June) or 
fallcraftfair@yahoo.com (October). 


